
From: Lyn Makepeace
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 9:37 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Policy 
 

Hi, I am writing to encourage you in the strongest possible terms, to ensure in your Trust Policy 

Statement that the Gulf Islands suffer no further environmental degradation due to development 

or resource extraction. Please do not allow the Joni Mitchell line of "save paradise, put up a 

parking lot". Water is not an unlimited resource, and once the trees are cut clean fresh water 

becomes even more threatened. 

Thank you. 

Lyn Makepeace (Nanaimo) 


